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NACOG Enters Public Input 
Phase of Passenger 
Transportation Study

NACOG's Yavapai Passenger Transportation Study (YPTS) is well under 
way and is currently engaging the public through a variety of public 
involvement tools. The purpose of the YPTS is to assess individual and 
community transportation needs across the county and develop innovative 
service recommendations to meet those needs. As the federally-
designated planning organization for Apache, Coconino, Navajo and 
Yavapai Counties, Northern Arizona Council of Governments (NACOG) 
provides planning support and a forum for coordination among the 
region’s transportation providers.
 

In this issue of the YPTS Newsletter, readers will learn how the Advisory 
Committee is helping to guide the study, as well as the public engagement 
tools NACOG is using. Additionally, the analysis of travel demand data 
provides information about travel patterns across the region, while the 
article on transportation providers' response to COVID-19 brings to light 
the value of our dedicated service providers.
 

As part of the public outreach for the study, NACOG has a public survey 
available (see side article), which is open to all community members. 
 

NACOG would like to thank all of our community partners and Yavapai 
County residents for their active engagement in this study. 

NACOG is conducting a public 
survey in Yavapai County as part 
of the YPTS. Yavapai County 
residents are encouraged to 
provide input on their 
experiences and thoughts on 
passenger transportation 
through this brief 5 to 10-minute 
survey. The Passenger 
Transportation survey is 
available online at the link below 
or by scanning the QR code.
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com
/r/NACOGTransportationSurvey

Transportation Survey
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